
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELESE 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021 
 
 
Central Ohio Rural Planning Organization (CORPO) Seeking Plan Feedback 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Central Ohio Rural Planning Organization (CORPO) is seeking comments for the 
draft of the updated 2021 CORPO Public Participation Plan and the CORPO Dedicated Funds Policy 
Document.   
 
These plans partner with seven counties in the nonmetropolitan areas of the region to provide transportation 
planning products and services in the Central Ohio Rural Planning Organization. CORPO recently 
completed a regional, long-range transportation plan that reflects the transportation needs of its seven 
counties, including Fairfield County. This plan, the 2018-2040 CORPO Transportation Plan (CTP) was 
adopted in June 2018. 
 
The documents and instructions for providing comments can be accessed at 
https://www.morpc.org/committees/corpo/. Comments are open through October 27th.  
 
For more information, please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at 
carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  at (740) 652-7096. 
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